
The Adolph Stutz Scholarship
Essay  Deadline  Has  Been
Extended

July 14, 2020

The  deadline  for  entering  the  Adolph  Stutz  Memorial
Scholarship Essay Contest has been extended to July 24th, due
to the COVID-19 pandemic.  

District 141 of the International Association of Machinists
and Aerospace Workers is offering six $1,000 scholarships and
one $2,000 scholarship to the winners of its yearly Adolph
Stutz Memorial essay contest. The contest is open to select
union members and their families.

Children, spouses, and dependent grandchildren of members with
one  year  or  more  of  good  standing  in  District  Lodge  141
who are graduating high school seniors or who are currently
enrolled full time and/or commencing college full time. The
competition is also open to any members with one year or more
of good standing in District Lodge 141 who are enrolled in
college with a minimum of six units per semester.

Applications  must  be  signed  by  a  Local  Lodge  Recording
Secretary to ensure that the sponsoring member qualifies for
the  scholarship  program.  District  union  officers,  their
families, and previous winners are not eligible.

This year’s topic is, “What I Look For in a Leader in This
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Election Year.” Applicants, including graduating high school
seniors or college students, are asked to submit essays with
at least 700 words and a maximum of 1,000 words.

Entries must be printed on standard-sized paper (8.5″ x 11″)
and must also be submitted as a Microsoft Word Document. The
entrant’s name or other identification should appear on each
page, with the title of the essay at the top of the paper. All
entries should include a recent image of the applicant.

Six essays will be selected to win $1,000 scholarships, and
one will be selected for the $2,000 top prize. In addition to
the money, the top essay will be featured in the  District 141
quarterly Newsletter.

The competition ends on July 24, 2020, and winners will be
announced by August 1, 2020.

Click Here for full contest rules and a printable application
>>
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